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Part of

Christmas 
Fayre Fun
We had a very busy and successful end to our school year  
with us hosting our wonderful annual Christmas Fayre.  
We were fortunate to have many stalls selling a range  
of items including personalised cards from Holly Class,  
crafts made by Ash Class and beautiful Christmas tree 
decorations made by Willow Class. One of our pupils, Jason also 
had his own stall where he sold his book, ‘Torrential: Among Us.’

Gartinny Nurseries were also in attendance, selling their festive 
wreaths and plants, along with Chrysalis, who had set up a stall 
selling baked goods.

It was particularly wonderful to have the Focus School Choir 
come along and sing some festive songs for us and by the last 
song, everyone had joined in. We are looking forward to extending 
our school partnership work with them throughout 2018.

Hello to Danny!
We are pleased to welcome our newest pupil, Danny,  
to New Struan School. Danny has joined Holly Class  
and our residential accommodation. We have been enjoying 
getting to know Danny over the last few weeks.

Danny has settled in well to the school, and has already won  
his first award for his progress in cutlery grip.
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Greenhouse 
Progress
As the weather improves over February, we will be installing our 
Greenhouse into the school garden. We would like to thank  
our fantastic Parent Council for fundraising for this resource.  
We are very much looking forward to growing some of our own food  
at New Struan School!

Training Staff  
at Lendrick Muir 
During January, we ran an autism training session for the staff at 
Lendrick Muir ahead of our residential trip in June. Building on the 
successes of last year, the staff at Lendrick Muir are keen to learn 
and reflect on how to maximise all the opportunities they have for 
our young people. 

Our pupils thoroughly enjoyed the trip last year, and are looking 
forward to spending some more time there this summer.

Forthcoming 
Macbeth 
Performance

All efforts within our drama curriculum are currently focused  
on the build up to our whole school performance of Macbeth.  
The performance will be a multi-sensory tale, interwoven by scenes 
of improvisation and a peppering of quotes from the Bard himself.  
We do hope you will be able to join us on the afternoon of the  
30th March. Please RSVP to newstruan@scottishautism.org.


